
 

2021-2022  School Year 
 

 
 
Dear Parents: 

We always anticipate full classes.  We make 

every attempt to keep families together and our 

students here at Vine Hill School, but if 

overcrowded conditions exist, your child may be sent to Brook Knoll Elementary School. 

 
 
Thank you for understanding. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tracey Neilsen 
Principal 
 
 
 
________________________________________________________________ 
 
I have read and understand the above statement.  
 
Date: ___________________________________________ 
 
Student (s) Name: _________________________________ 
 
Parent’s Signature: _________________________________ 


